
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child Protection and Welfare Policy 
Child safeguarding is everyone's responsibility 

 
All HSE staff are required to read and follow the HSE 

Child Protection and Welfare Policy 

You must understand your responsibilities in order 

to safeguard children 
 

 

For more information 

go online and visit 

www.hse.ie/childrenfirst 

http://www.hse.ie/childrenfirst

